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The Occupational Outlook Handbook (OOH) is the Government’s primary source for detailed career information and employment projections for hundreds of occupations in the United States. 
The OOH is a rich resource for those seeking to explore specific occupational characteristics such as the requirements of an occupation, general job duties, work environments, median pay, and future outlook. The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) currently updates the OOH occupation profiles with new information and employment projections every 2 years.
To enhance the timeliness of the employment projections data and related information in the Occupational Outlook Handbook (OOH), BLS is transitioning to an annual employment projections release beginning in 2019. In addition, other information in the OOH will be updated in “real-time,” rather than once every two years. 
We value you as a customer and we would appreciate your feedback about these proposed changes. You can access a brief survey by clicking the link below:
https://www.research.net/r/KY9M2VN
If you have any questions or comments about this transition, please feel free to contact us at OOH_Outreach@bls.gov. We look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you, 
Occupational Outlook Handbook 
Bureau of Labor Statistics
2 Massachusetts Ave. NE, Washington, D.C. 20212
OOH_Outreach@bls.gov 











